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Chief Minister calls on the Governor 

 

The Chief Minister of Arunachal Pradesh Shri Pema Khandu called on the 

Governor Shri V. Shanmuganathan at Raj Bhavan, Itanagar on 2nd January 2017. 

They exchanged New Year greetings and also discussed on various development 

issues of the State. The Chief Minister briefed the Governor on recent political 

development in the State. 

The Governor, who has returned today from three-day tour to Lower Subansiri 

District, shared his observations with the Chief Minister. He advised Shri Khandu on 

issues related to farmers and common citizens of the District. 
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